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A Notice of Change will be published to incorporate additional changes to the State Aid 
to Libraries Grant program guidelines and application packet.  The changes are being 
made in response to comments received about the proposed rule. 
 
The additional changes have been added to the grant guidelines and application packet 
as follows: 
 

• Page 7.  This change adds a clarification to the definition of the Single 
Administrative Head to require that the individual be employed full-time by the 
library. 

 
• Page 9.  This change adds the full-time employment requirement for the single 

administrative head to the eligibility requirement. 
 
• Page 52.  This is a technical change to remove three specific authority citations 

from the rule.  These citations are not necessary. 
 

• Page 74.  This change is adding 2 additional questions to the Annual Statistical 
Report form.  The questions are related to gathering information related to the 
recently passed Internet Safety Education legislation. 

 
 
All other strikethrough and underlined changes in the packet have previously been 
reviewed, approved and published as a part of the Notice of Proposed Rule. 
 


